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Turn over for more 
important info!

Wednesday Thursday Friday 
01/18


• Chick-fil-A 

• NO Mass 

• MAP Testing

• Report cards come home 

today. Please sign and return. 
Lower grades please return 
your envelope too. 


• BB Practice: Sr 3:00-4:30 pm, 
Jr 4:30-6:00


• HBD: Ben S, 6th and          
John M, 3rd (7/3) 


Order Chick-fil-A for 1/25!

01/19

• Chicken or Cheese 

Quesadillas with Rice

• MAP Testing

• AR Reward Day at Lunch

• BB at PAL, 4:00 & 5:00 pm

• HBD: Ruby Y, 7th (7/20) and 

Mae E, 6th (7/21)

01/20

• Marco’s Pepperoni or 

Cheese Pizza 

• Middle School Reward Day: 

Jimmyz Food Truck Lunch

• MAP Testing

• HBD: Mrs. Papa (1/21),   

Alyssa C, 3rd (1/22),                   
Easlyn H, 5th (6/20),     
Carmine A, 2nd (7/02), and 
Lukas A, 7th (7/20)

Saturday Monday Tuesday 
01/21


Oh Happy Day!


Memorial of St. Agnes

01/23

• Meatball Sub, Corn in the 

Hush Puppies, Green Beans

• MASS TODAY - Please wear 

your Mass uniforms. 

• Possible Make Up MAP 

Testing

• BB vs. CAL @ home, 4:00 pm

• HBD: Richard C, 7th, Zosi P, K, 

and Amelia S, 1st, (6/23)


Day of Prayer for the Legal 
Protection of Unborn Children


Online Chick-fil-A orders close 
today for 1/25!

01/24

• Chicken Pot Pie over a Biscuit

• MAP Testing

• 8th grade parent meeting for 

the 8th grade trip

• Choir until 4:15 pm

• BB Practice: Sr 3:00-4:30 pm, 

Jr 4:30-6:00

• HBD: Francesca S, 6th and 

Carter E, 3rd (7/24)


Memorial of St. Francis de Sales

Sunday
01/22


Come join us for the 9 am Mass!

Masses: 7:30 am, 9 am, 11 am      


 6 pm (Spanish)


“As Christians, we are called to holiness, a life of  prayer and virtue. 

We are called to be saints. I pray God will grand us generous spirits.”


• Matthew Kelly •

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzP3argndP9zPfZ8ysA5V3Vr9PdD19XblxS_RT6GLlzshqZA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzP3argndP9zPfZ8ysA5V3Vr9PdD19XblxS_RT6GLlzshqZA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzP3argndP9zPfZ8ysA5V3Vr9PdD19XblxS_RT6GLlzshqZA/viewform


• Mass on Monday: Our church is closed for renovations. Students will attend Mass in the CLC on MONDAYS at 8:30. 
Please wear Mass uniforms. Also note the schedule has changed. Classes previously taught on Wednesdays are now on 
Mondays and vice versa. No worries about changing into PE uniforms for grade 6 as they will have PE on Wednesdays!


• 3rd quarter has begun! Let’s make the most of  it Crusaders!


• Welcome to the Bottego, Haisch, and Spencer-Ruper Families! Athena in 1st, Eliza in 3rd, Julius in 4th, and 
Decklan in 5th. We will also welcome Winston in K next week. We are blessed that our St. Andrew family continues to grow!


• Chick-fil-A: Click here to order for January 25! 


• 8th Grade Trip Parent Meeting: Please plan to attend on Tuesday, January 24 at 3:15 in the science room.


• Catholic Schools Week is coming soon! All parent visitors must be background screened and Safe Haven certified. 
Extended family members must be accompanied by approved parents. Please see the enclosed flyer for details on a fun 
week!


• Yearbook orders due March 22! To place an order, please go to TreeRing.com and enter our school code: 
1012950269392300. If  you have any questions, please contact ktyndall@standrewschoolmb.org. This is the only 
way to purchase a yearbook!


• Crusader Golf  Classic: Pull the clubs out of  the garage, there are ONLY A FEW SPOTS left in our Crusader Golf  
Classic on Saturday, February 11! Contact Kevin Black to secure your spot at 843-995-2900 or kblack7505@gmail.com.


• Crusader Golf  Classic is quickly approaching! We are still looking for $100 hole sponsorships. Families, businesses, and 
establishments are all welcome to sponsor a hole for this golf  outing. If  you would like to share a sign with another family or 
two, we can do that as well! Please contact Kevin Black at 843-995-2900 or kblack7505@gmail.com.


• Food Truck Reward Day this Friday for middle school students who have earned three or less demerits and no 
detentions.


• First Communicants, save the date: First Communion for our 2nd grade class will be 9:00 am Mass on April 30th, 
along with our traditional May Crowning. We are working with Father Morgan on a date for First Reconciliation. We will 
keep you posted! 


• Diocese of  Charleston Tuition Assistance Grant is now available. This Grant is made available through St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton Endowment funds (not associated with the local Seton school). The purpose of  this grant is to assist 
Catholic families wishing to send their children to Catholic elementary schools. For an application, please email Mrs. 
Wilfong at dwilfong@standrewschoolmb.org. This grant is due February 7, 2023.


• If  your child is a recipient of  the SC Exceptional Needs Grant, the SCDOR will begin accepting Parental 
Refundable Credit applications for tax year 2022 at 8:30 am on February 2, 2023. As a reminder, taxpayers are required to 
apply for the Parental Refundable Credit using MyDORWAY, the SCDOR’s secure online tax portal, available at 
MyDORWAY.dor.sc.gov. For more information, including how to apply, visit dor.sc.gov/ecenc. 


• Incoming Kindergarten 2023: Parents please be sure you have an application on file for your incoming Kindergarten 
student. You may contact jferrari@standrewschoolmb.org if  you have any questions.


• Fraternus and Fidelus: Thursdays at 6 pm in the CLC. Come, join your faith community!
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